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Trinity Reformed Church 

January 13, 2019 
 

 

 

God is calling Trinity Church to be transformed into an outward 

missional focused church that advances the Good News of God’s 

Kingdom into the lives of those in our community and beyond. 

 

THURSDAY, JANUARY 17 
Third Thursday Senior Breakfast, 9:30am 
Women of the Word, 9:30am 
Ladies Night Out, 5:30pm 
 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 20 
Worship, 9:30am 
Pancake Lunch, 11am 
 

MONDAY, JANUARY 21 
Community Basketball, 6:30pm 
 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 22 
Adult Bible Study, 10am 
Praise Team Practice, 6:15pm 
 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 23 
Men’s Bible Study, 6:30am 
Bible Study @ Appledorn West, 10am 
Staff Meeting, 12:15pm 
Family Dinner & Activities, 6pm 
Sanctuary Choir Practice, 6:45pm 
 

This Week at Trinity 
TODAY, SUNDAY JANUARY 13 
Worship, Baptism, Elder & Deacon                       
    Installation, 9:30am 
 

MONDAY, JANUARY 14 
Community Basketball, 6:30pm 
Lady Tough Downtown Walk, 6:30pm 
Consistory, 7pm 
 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 15 
Adult Bible Study, 10am 
Praise Team Practice, 6:15pm 
 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 16 
Men’s Bible Study, 6:30am 
Bible Study @ Appledorn West, 10am 
Staff Meeting, 12:15pm 
Bunco, 1pm 
Family Dinner & Activities, 6pm 
Sanctuary Choir Practice, 6:45pm 
 
 

 

Trinity Reformed Church 
712 Apple Ave. Holland MI 49423 

www.trinityrc.org   616-396-6526 (Office) 

Trinity Staff 

Pastor Phil Quinn  phil@trinityrc.org   Barb Long       barb@trinityrc.org  
Pastor Deb Yurk              deb@trinityrc.org   Hope Ward       hope@trinityrc.org 
John Taylor   john@trinityrc.org    Cindy Jansen        cjrussell33@yahoo.com 
  

Emergency Telephone Number: 396-6526 (option 2) 
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Sunday Morning Worship 

 

Pastor Deb Yurk, Preaching 
             

Scripture: God’s Power Can be Clearly Seen  
    

Message: Genesis 1:1; Romans 1:20; Psalm 104  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

 

 

 

Ministry Highlights 
Today Is A Morning of Celebration as our new elders & deacons are installed and Brooklyn 
Faye, daughter of Matt & Heather Oom (and baby sister to Madi & Kimy) is baptized! 
 
 

We Are Grateful to announce that Cindy Jansen has accepted the position of Facilities                           
Coordinator! Please welcome and encourage her as she steps into this new role. Thank you to 
all of those - both from within our congregation and outside support - who were a part of            
shaping and filling this position! 
 

Lady TUFF will meet for outdoor walking downtown Holland tomorrow, Jan. 14, at 6:30pm.   
Meet at the fireplace at Kilwin's - dress for the weather. Join us whether it's for one time or 
every time. Call Teresa Harrington (403-4769) for more information. Lady TUFF is a group of 
adult women who support one another through friendly and supportive banter while                              
walking. All ability levels are welcome! 
 

BUNCO begins this Wednesday, Jan. 16 at 1pm!! See the insert in today’s bulletin for all the 
details. Don’t know how to play? We’ll teach you! Join us and invite a friend! 
 

Wednesday Dinner and Activities resume this week at 6pm. Dinner menu: lasagna, garlic 
bread, mac & cheese, salad, pb&J & cookies. Please sign up at the information table.  
 

Third Thursday Senior Breakfast is this week, January 17 at 9:30am at Bob Evans. Sign up at 
the information table and invite a friend! 
 

Sign Up Today at the information table for Ladies Night Out this Thursday. The evening begins 
with dinner at 5:30. All women are welcome to come for the meal & fellowship. There will be a 
variety of hands-on projects available from 6:15 to 7:45, followed by dessert. Cost is $5.   
 

 

Pancake Breakfast! Plan to stay after worship on January 20 for a pancake breakfast served by 
the youth. Your donations will support the youth retreat in February.  
 

 

Care Closet - Current needs: Dish soap, Kleenex, laundry detergent & cough drops. Thank you!  
 

Financial Update 

Weekly Amount Needed to Meet Budget  $9943.60 
Contributions for 1/6/19     $6380.00 

 
 

Thank You 

From Bob and Linda Koning - Thank you for remembering us with the beautiful Christmas cards 
and delicious cookies. We truly appreciate your love and kindness.  
 

From Holland Hospital Urgent Care – Thank you for the generous basket of goodies you                          
delivered during your Day of Service. We appreciate you! 
 

From Nestlings Diaper Bank – Thank you for your contribution to the “Change for Change” jar 
for our diaper bank. We appreciate your support in our effort to provide diapers and wipes to 
babies in need.  

Welcome!  
We are glad you are here! It is our sincere prayer that you will sense God’s presence as you              

worship with us today. Our 9:30am worship service is broadcast live on WHTC radio (1450AM). 
 

Nursery is provided for infants through 3 year olds. Ask a greeter to direct you. 
 

Please take a moment to sign the fellowship register during the offertory. If you are our guest, we 
would be delighted to send you information about Trinity Church. If there is any way we can serve 
you, please do not hesitate to contact the church office (396-6526). 

God of Wonders 

Indescribable 

The Great I Am 

Praise to the Lord the Almighty 

How Great Thou Art 

Today’s Servers 

Greeters:  Bill & Mary Jarnagin 
Ushers:   Jim & Karen Bos 
  Kevin Brower & Ed Prince 
Nursery: Jeanne Dannenberg 
  Kaya Quinn  
Café:  Neil DeBoer, Gerry Christiaans, 
  Shirley Perez, Hope Ward,    
  Sharon Kruse  

Servers for January 20 

Greeters:  Doug & Arloa Dykstra 
Ushers:   VanderStarre Family 
Nursery: Sandra Coverstone 
  Macy Christiaans  
Café:  Warren Kooyers, Gerry                
  Christiaans, Nancy Quillian,  
  Joyce Harper, Pat Trevino,  
  Amanda Eckermann  



Bunco Wednesdays 

 

1st and 3rd Wednesdays 

Beginning January 16th 

@ 1:00 pm 
 

Tired of winter? Need to get out for an afternoon? Join us for BUNCO 

Wednesdays this winter. Bring a friend, but you don’t need a partner, just 

need to be ready to have a good time. Bunco begins January 16.  

(The coffee will be hot and the pop will be cold) 


